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Dear student, 

Further to my previous letter, I now have pleasure in enclosing a Welcome Booklet which contains all 

sorts of information about being a student at The Bourne Academy which I hope you will enjoy 

reading. 

In May, a letter will be sent to your parents/carers outlining the requirements for you starting at the 

Bourne Academy. Please note, the Transition Day and Summer School have been postponed due to 

the current situation with the Coronavirus. We will update your parents/carers accordingly when we 

have any updates with this.  

I look forward to meeting you when you start at the Bourne Academy. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr M Avoth 
Principal 
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